
 Tony Evers, PhD, State Superintendent 

 

PO Box 7841, Madison, WI  53707-7841    125 South Webster Street, Madison, WI  53703 

(608) 266-3390    (800) 441-4563 toll free    dpi.wi.gov 

NOTICE OF SUBMITTAL OF RULE TO LEGISLATURE 

Technical Changes Needed to PI 34 as a Result of the 2013-15 Budget 

CR 15-011 
 

 

 

CR 15-011, relating to technical changes needed to PI 34 as a result of the 2013-15 

budget, has been submitted to the Chief Clerks of the Wisconsin Legislature on March 

17, 2015. 

 
The scope statement for this rule, SS 120-13, was published in Register No. 693, on 

September 30, 2013, and approved by State Superintendent Evers, on October 14, 

2013.  Per the Dane County Circuit Court order issued in Coyne, et al. v. Walker, et 

al., Case No. 11-CV-4573, the Department of Public Instruction is not required to 

obtain the Governor’s approval for the statement of scope or this rule. 


